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Resolution 2024 
 

Here is the result of the national selection for this year’s Resolution  
to be debated at the National Annual Meeting in June. 

  

2023/24 resolutions 
Selections 
received to 

date 
Percentages* 

1  Dental Health Matters  37,772  39.6  
2  Impacts of Poor Housing Conditions  27,608  28.9  
3  Say 'No' to Gambling Advertising  20,077  21  

4  
Improve Outcomes for Women in the 
CJS  

9,949  10.4  

  Total selections received  95,406    
  
The NFWI Board of Trustees has agreed to put forward the top (one) resolution to the Annual 
Meeting in June.  
  

Dental Health Matters 
There is a chronic shortage of NHS Dentists and people are suffering health issues as a 
result. The NFWI calls on the Government to increase investment in the training and 
retention of dentists and to review the current inadequate NHS contracts in order to ensure 
everyone can access an NHS dentist wherever they live.  
  
Next steps – voting  
WIs should now consider how they wish their delegate to vote on the resolution at the NFWI 
Annual Meeting on 5 June 2024. All WIs get one vote on the resolution – for or against.  
Remember you can also give your delegate discretion.  There will be more information for 
delegates about voting in due course. 

  
You will find a selection of resources to help you learn more about the resolution on My WI 

 
NFWI Resolution Webinar 

To support members in learning more about the resolution that will be voted upon at the Annual 
Meeting, the NFWI will be hosting a webinar on Wednesday 24 April at 12noon.The webinar will 
be an opportunity to learn more about the topic and will be open to all members to attend.   
Members who wish to join can register their interest via MyWI. 
   
 
 

 

 

Norfolk Resolutions Information Meeting 
Evelyn Suffield House  

Monday 15th April 10.30 – 12.30 

Come and discuss the Resolution   
This is a FREE EVENT  

but you do need to apply for a ticket! 
Email or ring Helen: admin@norfolkwi.org.uk 01603 624580 


